To the Residents of Killarney Gardens

Greetings from the Anti-Poverty Committee

The Anti-Poverty Committee is interested in doing a press
conference in and/or around your social housing complex.
We want to do this to dramatise the BC Liberal
government’s abandonment of Social Housing for poor
and working people in our province.

We are primarily concerned that the government is letting
71 out of 186 units go empty.

If you share our concerns please call us. If you have any
guestions or concerns or if you want to get involved
please feel free to contact us at the APC office 604 — 682
— 2726 or email us at apc@resist.ca

In solidarity,
The Anti-Poverty Committee






